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Dear fellow parents,

Have you been eagerly waiting for our newsletter? August was a particularly busy month for
us. Not only were we involved in recess activities but we were also busy preparing for one of
PATH's major events - Teachers' Day Celebration! Read on for the details of the happenings
in the second half of Term 3.

EL Alive Week (1-4 August 2023)

Each storytelling session was conducted by different PATH ICs and members in unique
ways. We had a mommy who dressed up as a princess, a daddy who took leave from work to
tell stories, and children who participated in the storytelling by reading parts of the story. It
warmed our hearts to see the young audience giving their fullest support to their friends
who participated in the storytelling.

Storytelling @ Library

Tangled Tale Boards - PATH members put up the
creative submissions from the children on the
superhero powers they wish to possess.
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Let’s Progress “Onward as One” (7 August 2023)

For National Day activities, PATH members facilitated Kahoot games in the library and
Word Search games in the MPH. These games tested the children's knowledge of Singapore
in conjunction with National Day.

Clean Plate Campaign
(25, 28, 29, 30 August 2023)

Together with the Environment Champions,
PATH members encouraged the children to
finish their food during recesses. As an
affirmation to their efforts in reducing food
wastage, stickers were awarded to children who
finished all the food on their plates. It was such
a rewarding experience to instill the habit of
mindful eating in the children.

Active Play / Recycling
Wednesday (Daily scheduled)

Join us in the field for Active Play or embark on
the journey of recycling and sustainability with
our Mee Tohians every Wednesday. We are
excited to welcome new parents to our
community! Don't miss out on the fun and
valuable learning.
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Teachers’ Day (30 August 2023)

Every year, PATH puts up a special performance for the school celebration. We take this
opportunity to extend our appreciation and gratitude to the teachers who play such a vital
role in educating our children. A special shout-out to the parents and children who
dedicated three Saturday mornings to practise, record the song and video, and prepare the

props. This year’s gift for all the teaching and non-teaching staff is a customized shopping
bag.
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We are immensely grateful for everyone’s support in ensuring the events and activities are

carried out in a safe manner. It's wonderful to have you with us!

-

take place after PSLE.

o,

To our P6 parents, we wish your
child the very best in the upcoming
PSLE! Do sign up as volunteers for
the Swim Safer activity that will

_

Tokens given out during Examination ; ;

Blessing 2023

If you would like to sign up as a
member of Parents As Teachers'
Helpers, click this link,
https://tinyurl.com/2p829rw3, or
scan the QR code. We look
forward to your registration.

Get ready for an exciting Term 4!
Stay tuned to our broadcasts on
PATH Telegram!

Yours sincerely,
PATH EXCO 2023

Scan tojoin
usasaPATH
member.




